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| feel it is appalling and weak of the government to want to privatisatise the group homes,
the work performed by the employees is a very rewarding role and the famiies of the
disabled would not appreciate the way the government has decided to treat their sons/
daughters whom reside in the group homes. What next is on the agenda to privatise ?

Like everything the government does wanting to privatise all places that are of major
importance that require unique people to perform their work in the homes which gives
every a sense of a job well done every day they attend work, and in return the disable feel
and it gives them back a sense of being wanted in the community today. | think it is a sad
situation that the government when it comes to this level - stoop so low and make the
people of Australia feel whom can they trust anymore. Disturbing to think what this country
is coming too if their isnt enough unemployment in Australia already without hurting more
workers and their families.
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